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PCPD Officers Now Issued Body Cams  
 

 
 

Starting this month PCPD officers will be now issued “Body Cams” 
funded almost entirely by state & federal grant money. These 
state of the art units can be activated at any time by the officer to 
assist in documentation of encounters with the public and to 
assist in better criminal case preparation.  
 
The device, manufactured by VieVu, appears similar in style to 
pagers worn on the belt some years ago. The cameras are placed 
on the front of the officer’s shirt and record video as well as audio 
when activated. The camera is clearly activated when a lime green 
front cover of the camera is visible (as seen in the photo of Officer 
James Rodrigues).  
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